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VOORHEES, NEW JERSEY: Chief Bordi and the Voorhees Police Department would like to extend 

our deepest sympathies to all those impacted by the horrific attack at the Tree of Life 

Synagogue in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, including the responding Officers of the Pittsburgh 

Police Department that were shot. Our thoughts and prayers are with them all!  

At this time, there are no known local threats, but you should know your police department 

remains vigilant in our efforts to keep the community safe and have increased our police 

presence. As a reminder, public safety is a partnership with our community. Please report 

suspicious activity by calling 9-1-1. If you hear or see something, say something.  

 

For more information of this release, please contact PIO Captain Carmen Del Palazzo. 
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